
Dear Parents and carers, 

As the spring term ends we would like to share some of the amazing learning we have been    

doing across the infants phase. All the children have been very busy, working hard but having 

lots of fun. 

Many thanks for your continued support and from all of us in the infant team and we wish you a 

lovely, peaceful Easter. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Infant Team 

Our new learning shed! 

We were thrilled when we 

were able to win the top 

award of £4000 thanks to all of 

your support with Tesco Bags 

for Life. 

Reception now have their 

brand new outdoor learning 

shed built in their garden. 

The children have loved exploring 

their new shed, especially the 

new port hole and serving hatch.  



At the beginning of this half term Early Years got some eggs from Middle farm 

in Lewes. We looked after them in the incubator for 3 weeks and watched                     

excitedly as they hatched. The children named them (from left to right) Rosie, 

Stripy Penguin, Batman and Max. All are doing very well and will be taken back 

to Middle Farm over the Easter break. 



Newts and Tadpoles 

had such a lovely day 

at Middle Farm     

learning all about the 

different animals.  



This half term the second forest school group in Wrens Class have 

been visiting the forest every Wednesday afternoon. It has been so 

inspiring to watch the  children take on every new activity with such 

enthusiasm and confidence. Over the weeks we have cooked bread 

and popcorn,  explored the forest looking for mini beasts, built     

shelters and homes for animals, wilted sticks and learnt how to 

‘strike’ to start a fire and in fact we are all pretty good at it.  

 

The children’s growth mind-set skills have supported the way they 

have approached these activities particularly in the way they 

showed perseverance. They should all be very proud of their 

achievements. 

 



Where have the  

meerkats gone? 

This snake feels 

very smooth. 

Year 1 had so much fun at Drusillas Park! We enjoyed seeing a 

variety of animals, finding out lots of facts and imagining what 

life must be like for different kinds of creatures. 



This term Year 2 have had great fun learning all about         
animals and habitats in our topic ‘Weird and Wild’.                

Throughout our topic we have enjoyed exploring the       
different habitats that we could find in our school grounds 
and even collected some creatures to investigate on our 

minibeast hunt! 



We were very lucky to go on a fantastic trip to the British 
Wildlife Centre and we spent the day learning about the      

different animals and how they are looked after. Some of our 
favourite animals were a friendly fox called Flo, a fierce    

wildcat and a cute hedgehog named Turbo. We were able to 
see the keepers feed the animals and we asked lots of super 

questions to find out even more interesting information 
about them. 


